Denise – CDL Regulation Changes

MVR Requirements
· US Department of Transportation now requires under 49 CFR 391.51 that 15 days after receiving an updated Medical Examiners Certificate from cdl driver, Farmers must run an MVR.
· This is in addition to the annual MVR obtained following the Motor Vehicle Driver’s Certification of Violations submitted every January.
· The MVR, filed in each Driver Qualification file will reflect driver compliance.
· This process is repeated every time after a Medical Examiners Certificate is issued.


Physical Scheduling Process  
· Drivers must be seen by a doctor certified and listed on the National Registry of Certified Medical Professionals.
· Few doctors are certified in Hunt County; however, both doctors at Quickcare are certified.
· Because Quickcare will be seeing many more cdl drivers for medical certification, Farmers drivers will be scheduled for DOT physical 3 months prior to expiration of the Medical Examiners Certificate.
· Drivers and their supervisors will be notified via email with the date and time of the scheduled physical.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Drivers are responsible to reschedule if they miss the scheduled appointment. 

